
Regular transportation resumes for schools in the Leeds, Grenville
and Lanark District Health Unit on January 25, 2021. 

 Transportation for UCDSB students in grades 9 – 12 will resume
on February 2.  Regular transportation for schools in the Eastern
Ontario Health Unit is deferred until further notice.  Please watch
for detailed messaging from your school and/or school board.         

Stay tuned and stay safe!


